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Shipton Féte 1999
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Malcolm Cochrane watching Dr. Sandy Scott getting his 'comeuppance'.

The Féte at The New Beaconsfield Hall was blessed with a hot and sunny
July day. Mrs Rosemary Salter, the new Chairman of the Parish Council,
opened it and warmly welcomed everyone.

The Loxley School of Dance gave an enchanting display of fairies and
farmers, and we enjoyed the young violinists of "Fiddles and Feet" who
played for most of the afternoon. The fire engine was a popular attraction
for the young boys. Sadly the dog handler broke her arm on the morning of
the féte but will give her display at the Millennium Féte next year.

The stalls, sideshows and refreshments were well supported and local
charities will benefit from the proceeds of their stalls and £1,500 will go
towards a PA system for the hall.

Thank you to all those who came and who gave so generously.
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